
 
 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating the Class of 2024

The CityU Department of Management is overjoyed to celebrate the graduation of our remarkable Class of 2024!  

Just last week, we had the privilege of witnessing our students cross the stage and receive their well-deserved degrees. 

This year's commencement ceremony was a true testament to the resilience, dedication, and exceptional achievements 

of our graduates. 

Whether you earned your BBA in Management or Master of Arts in Global Business Management (MAGBM) you have all 

demonstrated an unwavering commitment to your academic and personal growth. Your hard work, perseverance, and 

intellectual curiosity have propelled you to this momentous milestone. 

 

 



 
 

As you embark on the next chapter of your lives, we are confident that you are prepared to make a lasting impact in your 

chosen fields. Your CityU education has equipped you with the knowledge, skills, and critical thinking abilities to tackle the 

challenges of the modern world. 

 

 

 

To our graduates, we are immensely proud of you and your accomplishments. You have not only excelled academically 

but have also made invaluable contributions to our vibrant campus community. Your passion, creativity, and leadership 

have inspired us all, and we know that you will continue to be ambassadors for the CityU Department of Management. 

Congratulations, Class of 2024! We wish you all the best in your future endeavors, and we look forward to witnessing the 

remarkable things you will accomplish. 

 

 

 


